
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Ms Catherine Secombe                                     22nd June, 2021                                         Term 2 Week 10 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
As we head into our last week of term I’d like to take the opportunity 
to thank my teaching and non-teaching staff for their dedication and 
commitment to ensuring quality learning was happening in every 
classroom. Your dedication to education is evident in everything 
you do. 
 
I’d also like to thank the students for giving their best in every  
aspect of their school life from the classroom to the playground, to 
the sports fields, and to other social interactions. You do this school 
proud. Behind every child though is a parent, who supports them in 
every way, so thank you to the parents as well for making the first 
half of 2021 so successful. I hope you have enjoyed reading your 
child's report and are happy with their progress. Each report  
includes your child's goals for the second half of the year and we 
encourage you to talk to your child's teacher about how you can 
support them to achieve these goals. If you have not yet made a 
time to see your child's teacher or speak to them, please take the 
opportunity to contact them this week. 
 
Please see the calendar for this weeks events and please have a 
safe and happy mid-year break with your child or children. We will 
see all students back on Tuesday 13

th
 July as teachers will be at-

tending ‘Seven Steps Writing’ training on Monday 12
th
 July at 

Culburra Public School. 
  
Have a wonderful break. 
 

Ms Catherine Secombe 

 

Reminder for over the school holidays to check and treat your 
child’s hair for nits. Lets  see if we can start off a new term nit free. 
Thankyou everyone. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

 COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the school 

grounds please scan the QR 

code and sign in at the office.  

 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

JUNE 

23 Doing things together        
         Day 
 
25 Whole school assembly 

(2:20pm) 

25     Last Day Term 2       

 

 

JULY 

12 Pupil free day 

13 Students return 

  

 

For canteen & uniform orders  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOAT AWARDS 

                    K/1  — Lily-Rose & Gordon 
 

                    1/2  — Adam & Chayse 
 

                    2/3 — Anna & Nixon 
 

                    3/4/5— Lani & Jordan 

 

                    5/6 —  Aisha & Max G 

BIRTHDAYS 

     Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

       Lilly in 3/4/5 turns 10 tomorrow 
Massey in 2/3 turns 9 on during the holidays   

Reuben in K/1 turns 6 during the holidays        
        Jake in 2/3 turns 9 during the holidays 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 


